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Mr. President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Uganda and appreciates for its introduction of second national report under UPR. 

We note with appreciation that Uganda has made many progresses for the promotion and protection of human rights since its 1st cycle UPR in 2011 including through adoption and implementation of various polices and programs, taking a number of legislative measures and strengthening national human rights institutions. 
Policies developed and implemented or under implementation in the fields of health, education and agriculture are particularly commendable. 

We wish the government of Uganda all the best and success in its future endeavor to implement its national policies and programs for the promotion of human rights and wellbeing of the Ugandan people and recommend:  

1) to further strengthen the standardization of the Health Management information system and share experience gained in this regard, 
2) to continue to take positive measures to maintain access to education for all.  
Thank you.

